
 

 

      Virtual Progressive Agriculture Safety Day®        Code ________ 

2020 Release and Consent Form  
 

In light of COVID-19, we are offering a virtual learning platform for youth participants who had their physical Progressive 

Agriculture Safety Day® cancelled or postponed this year. A condensed version of the program and Safety Day experience 

will all be delivered throughout a 2-hour period virtually. We ask that you carefully read and agree to the details below to 

allow your child to participate.  

 

1) I give my permission for the child listed below to attend the Virtual Progressive Agriculture Safety Day® held via 

Zoom Meetings.  I understand the purpose of the Progressive Agriculture Safety Day® is to teach participants about staying 

safe on farms, ranches and at home with a variety of age-appropriate lessons. All precautions to deliver this information in 

the safest manner have been implemented. We may offer suggestions for hands-on activities to be completed under 

parent/guardian supervision at home (to ensure they are performed safely and using only the materials suggested). I release 

the coordinators, instructors, volunteers, sponsors, the Progressive Agriculture Foundation, and the Progressive Agriculture 

Safety Day® program from all claims, in the event of injury to my child, unless the injury is the result of gross negligence or 

willful misconduct on the part of these parties. 

 

2)  Physical photos will not be taken during this virtual event; however, the Safety Day Coordinator may encourage you to 

share a photo or video of your child showing engagement in a hands-on safety or health activity. I give my permission to 

use any photos submitted in the media, social media, on websites, and in promotional materials.  

 

3)  I understand that both my child and I may be asked to complete a knowledge survey (these surveys could take place 

both before and upon conclusion of the virtual Safety Day). These surveys will help evaluate the effectiveness of the program.  

 

Upon completion of the Virtual Progressive Agriculture Safety Day® and submission of an evaluation, you will be contacted 

about the pick-up process for your child’s t-shirt, take-home bag and certificate of completion. The Safety Day Coordinator 

will ensure this procedure is done safely and in accordance with health practices surrounding COVID-19. 

 

              

              
 

 

 

 

Please print the following (this form was created for you to add multiple children in your household): 

Names of Participants________________________________________________________________________ 

Participant’s ages _________________________    Future grades in school____________________________    

Participants are: ______Boys ______Girls  ☐ Prefer not to answer 

Do the participants:   ☐ Live on a farm or ranch   ☐ Work on a farm or ranch   ☐ Visit a farm or ranch 

        ☐ No Answer  ☐Not Applicable 

Address __________________________________________________________________________________ 

City _________________________________ State/Province ___________ Postal Code ___________________ 

Phone Number ________________________     Email Address _____________________________________ 

     

I have read and agree to the above information.  [Note:  If you do not give permission for all or part of items 2 

or 3, simply mark through and initial the statement(s) that you do not agree to.  However, if you do not agree to item 

1, your child cannot attend the Safety Day.] 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian _____________________________________ Date __________________ 
 

Printed Name of Parent/Guardian ______________________________________________________________ 

  


